
Since the Fourth World Conference on Women in 1995 in Beijing, physical and mental health is recognized by 189 
countries as a fundamental right for all women in the world.
A right to health that does not only recognize the absence of disease or infirmity, but «a state of complete physical, 
mental and social physical, mental and social well-being». A right to health that constitutes one of the fundamental 
steps towards gender equality of the sexes.

Moreover, the lack of access to basic human rights has consequences on health: lack of access to education, lack of 
access to freedom, lack of access to education, lack of access to health care, lack of access to education, lack of access 
to health care, no access to freedom, no access to autonomy, no access to body disposal, no access to sexual freedom ....

Since 2015, Actions Santé Femmes has been involved in emergency and development missions with women all over the 
world. Doctors, midwives, nurses and health managers act most often in the field through in the field through emergency 
missions in the context of natural disasters, conflicts, health crises, economic tensions health crises, economic tensions, 
where women are particularly vulnerable, but also missions of training, education training, education and companionship 
in the field of gynecology and obstetrics.

And, we have lobbying actions to defend women’s rights that affect their health through our annual colloquiums at the 
Luxembourg Palace with the support of our female senators.

This year, the 5th colloquium of Actions Santé Femmes will have for theme: Afghan 
women:Freedom, equality, dignity?

The symposium will be held on November 8, 2021 at the Palais du Luxembourg. 
The conference will be attended by experts, doctors, journalists and personalities, to make health a 

right for all.

The Taliban’s seizure of power endangers the lives of millions of women and has highlighted the fragility of their condition. 
In the face of fanaticism, their human rights are in danger and their health is at risk; it is a question of survival for afghan 
women.

We cannot be by their side on the ground but we can act so that the identity of afghan women does 
not disappear under the identity of afghan women does not disappear under a veil of ignorance and 
inaction. We have the chance to be equal and dignified women. So let’s make our voices heard!

Become the voice of afghan women!
On November 8, 2021, we will release a video with a large number of women, filmed in portrait format, shouting 
AZADI! portrait format, shouting AZADI! (freedom in Afghan). Help us give voice to afghan women by filming yourself 
shouting «AZADI» loud and clear!

We hope through this call to initiate a great movement to unite, so that the right of afghan women and their fundamental 
right to health should not be forgotten.

The videos should be sent to the following email address: d.barbeau@onexfidlid.com.
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